
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

13/05/2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This year the Annual Country Dancing Festival will be held on Thursday 9
th

 June 2016 at The Peterborough School, 

Thorpe Road from 6:15-7:45pm.  

 

Every year, the festival is a fun packed evening with many primary schools taking part. Children from across the city 

join in to perform the dances.  The evening is supported by a live band and is often attended by local media.  

 

Children are welcome to arrive from 5pm.  It is a family event for parents/carers and extended family members to 

enjoy together.  Burgers, sausages, drinks, crisps, ice creams and sweets will be on sale before and during the event.  

Some families choose to bring along a small picnic to enjoy throughout the evening. There are a few seats available for 

each school but you may choose to bring along a blanket or fold away chair to secure yourself a seat.  

 

Ample parking is available at The Peterborough School, which is on Thorpe Road, PE3 6AP.  However, I have been 

informed that traffic queues are highly likely travelling in and out from the venue.  Therefore, The Peterborough 

School are requesting that families car share where possible.   

 

Children will be provided with a skirt, waistcoat and neckerchief.  We ask that children wear comfortable shoes or 

trainers and a white polo shirt.  Children will receive their outfit accompaniments on Tuesday 7
th

 June.  Please note that 

these outfits are used for the Norwood Country Dancing Festival and so it would be appreciated if these could be 

washed and returned to school by Monday 13
th

 June.  

 

On occasion, the evening has had to be cancelled due to poor weather.  If The Peterborough School choose to cancel, 

we will endeavour to inform parents/carers as soon as possible, and certainly by the end of the school day on 

Thursday 9
th

 June.  

 

Please complete the slip below to indicate whether your child would like to attend the evening and return it to your 

child’s class teacher by Tuesday 24
th

 May.  We ask that children attend with an adult (over 18 years of age- this could 

be a family member or under the supervision of a friend’s parent), and meet at The Peterborough School at 6pm, when 

I will be there to greet them.  

 

The final session for the club will be on Thursday 19
th

 May.  We will have a lunchtime rehearsal during the week 

beginning 6
th

 June.  

 

We look forward to a thoroughly enjoyable evening.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

 

Mrs J.Cockerill    Mrs D. Reynolds  

(Deputy Headteacher)   (Headteacher) 

 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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Country Dancing Festival at The Peterborough School- 9
th

 June 2016 

 

My child ___________________________________________ would like to attend the Country Dancing Festival at The 

Peterborough School.  

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 


